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What have we been learning? 

     We have landed on our final continent this week, South America. The children have 

been busy exploring Brazil and comparing it to Wickwar through identifying the human and 

physical features of both places using aerial view photographs. 

We have been developing our non-fiction writing by creating our own information leaflets, 

they needed to include the main features: sub-headings, pictures, maps, facts and 

questions. 

In maths we had fun measuring length, we measureed our body parts and then measured 

Brazilian animals. 

                                  

          

Next Week 
 

We will be continuing to write our information 

leaflets about Antarctica, Africa and Australia 

ready for you to read next Wednesday. 

 

In maths we will be investigating the measure 
of ‘height’ to decide who will be in what order 

for the Brazilian carnival! 
 

 

Jet class will also be participating in the Sports 

Leaders Training on Tuesday afternoon. 

Other News 

 
The children have been sent home with a practice 

comprehension paper today. Please let your child read 

and answer the question independently. Please 

complete the paper and send back into school next 

Friday 31st March. 

 

Please remember to book online for parents evening. 

Miss Pursey will be available on the Wednesday evening 

and Mrs Cleverley on the Thursday evening. 

 

 Please make sure all of the books in the bug club 

library are being read.  

 

Don’t forget, it is our project outcome on Wednesday 

29th March, this will start at 10:15am. It’s a chance to 

come on a tour of the continents and see all the 

learning we have been doing. 
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